
10th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,
Reception Pantomime Trip

Thursday 14th December 2023

We have arranged a visit for our Reception students to go to the Cresset Theatre to watch
this year’s Pantomime “TheWonderfulWizard of Oz”

This will be a great opportunity for the children to see a live performance which we hope
they will enjoy.

The trip will take place during the school day so children need to arrive promptly to school by
8.45am on Thursday 14th December. All children will be required to wear school uniforms
andwill be back in time for lunch. All children will be having a sandwich option for lunch.

The cost for this trip will be £14.00 andwill include the coach journey, the Pantomime ticket
and an ice cream at the interval (alternatives will be provided for those children that we are
aware of with allergies). This payment will need to be paid by 1st of December.

To give permission for your child to attend, please go to theMCAS app and click on the Trips
tab and go to available trips.

You will be asked to give consent for your child to go on the trip and make the payment you
have chosen. This will confirm your child’s place on the trip and you will then see this trip
under the Enrolled Trips section.

Please contact the school office with any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Angier &Miss Barnes
Vice Principals


